NOTICE 

HOLLY TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS

BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING (TRUTH IN BUDGETING) 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Holly Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budgets for fiscal year July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018 at the Holly Area Schools Board Room, 920 E. Baird, Holly, MI 48442 on June 21, 2017 at 6:30 P.M. or as soon as possible thereafter. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the budget and the proposed millage rates are available for public inspection at Holly Township Clerk’s Office 102 Civic Drive, Holly, MI 48442 or by contacting the Clerk at 248-634-9331 ext. 301.
The Holly Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aid and services to Individuals with disabilities upon seven (7) day notice to the Clerk’s Office prior to the hearing by writing, calling or emailing the Clerk.
Karin S. Winchester, MMC

Holly Township Clerk 

